Town Clerk’s Office
“The Peak of Good Living” Allen Coleman, Town Clerk
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September 26, 2022

Linda McKinney, Town Clerk

Town of Holly Springs

P.O.Box 8

Holly Springs, North Carolina, 27540

RE: Pending Annexation Petition #703
PIN#: 0740649391 | DB: 9121; PG: 1284 | BM: 2002; PG: 335

Dear Ms. McKinney:

You are being sent this information pursuant to a 2013 annexation boundary line agreement between the Town
of Holly Springs and the Town of Apex and serves as notice at least 60 days before adoption of any annexation
ordinance.

Pursuant to paragraph 4(c) of the agreement, there is a 60-day waiting period prior to annexation. If after your
review of this information, the Town of Holly Springs does not object to this annexation, if you would kindly
indicate to us your waiver of the 60-day period, it would be helpful and appreciated. Otherwise, 60 days from
the date of this letter the annexation may commence.

As areminder, per the annexation agreement between our towns, Holly Springs has ten days from receipt of this
letter to notify us that they are not waiving the 60-day waiting period..

Should you have questions or need additional information, please contact me at 919-249-1260 or
allen.coleman(@apexnc.org.

Allen Coleman, CMC, NCCCC

Town Clerk

Enclosure(s): Ariel Map Annexation 703

Apex Town Hall . P.O. Box 250 . 73 Hunter Street . Apex, NC 27502



